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August 11, 2009 
 
Greetings all, 
 
We just got another note from Kim Campbell, the medical director for Voice of the Martyrs who 
has been working with widows in Colombia, and wanted to share a piece of it to encourage you 
all regarding what the Lord is doing: 
 

 AI got back last Thursday night from another Immanuel ministry to Colombian widows, 
this time in Bogota. We ministered to 60+ widows of Colombian Christians and pastors 
who were killed because of their Christian faith and ministry. The results were just as 
profound as last September's time!! I also trained 10 Colombians who will continue the 
work long term. They did spectacularly. In fact, they handled the last two of the three 
groups. The North Americans only did troubleshooting and refining of their process. So 
this work will continue independently of us in the US.@ 

 
It is such an honor to be a part of what the Lord is doing. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
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